
             BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

Circular No. BPS/20-21/16A                                                              Date: 31.07.2020 

 

Dear Parent, 

With reference to the CBSE Notification No. CBSE/CE/2020 dated 13th May, 2020 and 

Circular No. DE.5/43/04/Exam/2018/749-757 dated 28th July 2020 of Govt. of NCT, Delhi, we 

hereby inform you that students of Classes IX and XI who failed in one or more subjects in the 

Annual Examination / Compartment Exam are given one-time opportunity to appear in the 

particular subject / subjects, to be conducted by the school.  You are therefore requested to 

contact the school office through e-mail banasthali72@gmail.com latest by 22nd August, 

2020, otherwise it will be assumed that the concerned student is not interested in appearing the 

said exam. 

 

Principal 
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